
November 14, 2017 
 
 
Oregon Public Utility Commission 
Attn:  Records Center 
201 High St SE, Suite 100 
P.O. Box 1088 
Salem, OR  97308-1088 
 
 
Re:  Advice No. CNG/O17-10-01 – Withdrawing Housekeeping Filing 
 
On October 27, 2017, Cascade Natural Gas Corporation (the Company) submitted Advice No. 
CNG/O17-10-01.  The Company now withdraws that filing files in its entirety.  
 
If you have any questions, please call Jennifer Gross at (509) 734-4635. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Michael Parvinen 
 
Michael Parvinen 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
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